
SEL SUMMER SYMPOSIUM
Back22School

As we prepare for the 2022-2023 school year, the SEL Hub and the DuPage ROE are 
proud to present our SEL Back22School Symposium. We invite educators and leaders 
from across the area to serve as presenters as part of this groundbreaking event. 

The purpose of the event is to support our area educators as they prepare for the new 
school year by deepening their understanding of SEL and trauma, and exploring how 
they can be proactive in establishing a trauma-sensitive environment in their classroom.  

Please consider sharing your SEL-related background, expertise, and strategies with 
others!
 
Parameters for presentations:

•	 Presentations should each be 22 hours in length and should address a specific SEL-

related topic. 

•	 Presentations will be held on one of 2 2 dates (August 4 or 9, 2022).

•	 Presentations will have 22 learning objectives. 

•	 Presenters can choose between 22  modes of presentation (face-to-face at the ROE 

or via Zoom)

For additional details, or to propose a presentation, please complete this brief form and 
submit it by May 9, 2022. We will be in touch by May 23, 2022 with the status of your 
presentation proposal and to share additional details and the next steps. If you have any 
questions, please reach out to mmcabee@dupageroe.org. 

We look forward to learning more about your presentation, and we can’t wait to kick off 
the new school year with you!

https://forms.gle/FopWVi2pGXMbKk3V8
mailto:mmcabee%40dupageroe.org?subject=

